





February 2017

Dr. Wei-Chi Yang Department of Mathematics and Statistics Radford University, VA 24141, USA

Dear Dr. Wei-Chi Yang,

The Japan National Tourism Organization, an Independent Administrative Institution of the government of Japan, is pleased to welcome your participation in our hosted-buyers program: Meet Japan 2017 during March 6-11. The main purpose of which is to introduce international association executive like you, with a high possibility of convening in Japan, our partner cities.

Since the Asian Technology Conference in Mathematics (ATCM) has yet to be held in Japan since 1998, it is our great pleasure to invite you, the founder of ATCM, to experience firsthand what these partner cities can offer. We are pleased to inform you that we have identified one of ATCM strong Japanese supporters since its inception in 1995, Professor Masami Isoda of Tsukuba University, who is enthusiastic about hosting the event here in the near future. We are pleased to introduce Professor Isoda to you on March 6 during the reception dinner.

As with delegates, the convention visitor bureaus are equally keen on exploring new possibilities for attracting international meetings. JNTO is eager to provide all of our city partners with the best possible exposure by hosting a Japan Convention Trade Mart in addition to the study tour. We believe that this program will be an invaluable opportunity for you to explore and experience the dynamic and sophistication of Japan.

Yours very sincerely,

Etsuko Kawasaki

Executive Director

Japan National Tourism Organization

E. Kambi

Japan Convention Bureau

New ideas start here